
 

 

 
10 July 2025 

 
 St Hilda’s Church Leavers Service – Tuesday 15th July 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are looking forward to celebrating the final week of school with your children and we are 
excited about all of the lovely activities we have planned. We wanted to take this opportunity to 
thank you for all of your support this year and provide more information about our upcoming 
Leavers Service.  
 
You are invited to attend a special Year 6 Leavers Service on Tuesday 15th July at St Hilda’s 
Church. This will be a special service to celebrate the children’s time here at ACE, where the 
children will share their memories from their time, as well as what they are looking forward to about 
Secondary School. This will be held at St Hilda’s Church starting at 9.15.  On this day, we ask that 
all children are dropped to the church by 8.45 to be registered. We will then be walking the children 
back to school at the end of the service.  
 
We will be walking down to the church on Monday 14th July to have a rehearsal with the children. 
We are hoping to leave school by 9 and we will return to school before lunch time.  
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
  
The Year 6 Team 


